## Hey Mike,

Hope this message finds you well. I just wanted to let you know more than a few people from my neighborhood will be joining the council meeting tomorrow night. I to live in your district and there are concerns about one of our neighbors houses and their blight in their yard. The address is 516 New York Ave.

Sounds like they have been ticket in multiple times four they're in decent yard.

Typically I would be at the meeting tomorrow however it's my daughter's birthday and we have family over.

I just wanted to give you a heads up.

Thank you Ryan for the heads up. I previously haven't heard about the property you mentioned; however, I will go by it tomorrow to check it out.

I hope you had a great Father's Day & enjoy your daughter's birthday —

Thanks again 🦚

Thanks Mike. Same to you. Make sure you go by through the alley.

Additionally, the house has multiple renters who frequently have contact with the police. The group is going to question if the owner is allowed to rent as a multi family.

We just want our amazing neighborhood to be a safe place for our kids. We question that with this house and those who reside.



Ryan

I will forward the concern onto the Mayor's office so they can hopefully have time to do some research beforehand.

It takes courage to stand up for your neighborhood & I applaud all who do so. Quality of life is the core fabric to any strong community. We had a similar situation on N. 9th Street with my backyard neighbors. The entire neighborhood bound together to form a community watch & essentially got the problem out. Then someone bought the house and totally remodeled it to where it's actually a very nice house now. More people fighting to keep their neighborhood great is what we need















